First response from current owners
[Email received 12 July 2021] 4.3.16

From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

sibford.gower.pc@thesibfords.org.uk

FYI: Blaze Inn Saddles

12 July 2021 at 11:42 am

Alan Berks clir.alan.berks @thesibfords.org.uk, Clir David Allen clir.david.allen@thesibfords.org.uk, Clir Hugh Pidgeon
clirhugh.pidgeon@thesibfords.org.uk, Roger Mallows clir.roger.mallows @thesibfords.org.uk, Vicky Pougatch SGPC
clir.victoria.pougatch@thesibfords.org.uk

FYI

Kirsty Buttle

Clerk/RFO

Sibford Gower Parish Council
Tel: 01295 275372

Please note: The clerk is only employed for 15 hours per month so responses may not be immediate.

---Original Message-----

From: Jackie Noquet I 1 LN LLe L =10

Sent: 12 July 2021 10:32
To: Kirsty Clerk <sibford.gower.pc@thesibfords.org.uk>
Subject: Blaze Inn Saddles

Dear Kirsty

I have just found your email in my junk. Have you even read the criteria for making an application/submission as there is no way

our business qualifies or should even be considered.

I'm sure my husband will have plenty to say so will get him to respond.
Regards

Jackie Noquet

Sent from my iPhone


David Allen

David Allen
email redacted


